We’re Going to the Car Show! WWW.mvocc.com
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One of our favorite events is happening soon. The
Mahoning Valley Old Car Club show at Boardman
Park 375 Boardman Poland Rd, Boardman, OH.
We will once again be setting up a special event
station W8A at the show near the registration area.
Not only do you get to be on the air, but you have a
prime seat to see each car as they register.
Admission to the show is free so if you feel like a
walk, there is lots to see.

As you enter the park from 224, there is a parking
area they use as registration, and we will have a pop-up tent set up in the grass by the lot.
We like to be on the air by 10:00am and will start setup
around 8:45am. In addition to setting up the tent we
will need help setting up our antennas. We plan to
have two radios and two antennas. We ask everyone
attending to bring something for lunch to share.

The show is August 3rd, anyone interested in amateur
radio is welcome to ¢c’'mon down and get on the air with
us.




